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Sea cadets collecting winter coats

	For the third year, members of the Royal Canadian Sea Cadet Corps Crescent of Bolton and the Navy League of Canada Caledon

Branch are doing a winter coat drive. The deadline is Dec. 1.

Those who have winter coats in great clean condition, any size any gender can contact them at 905-533-1960 or

caledonnavyleague@hotmail.com to arrange drop off.

All coats will then be delivered in the name of RCSCC Crescent to Krystian's Menswear to be distributed.
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